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January 31, 2020  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

Notice to Fishermen:  

North Shore Geophysical Survey Completed 

 
 

The Amitié  Fiber Optic Cable marine survey has been completed. All fishing gear can safely be 

returned to the survey corridor that was communicated previously (see map below). The survey 

team would like to thank all parties, including the fixed gear fisherman, for their cooperation in 

temporarily removing gear from the marine survey corridor. 
 

 
 

Please note, starting February 1, 2020, all DMF advisories will be posted through our new email 

subscription service. To ensure your subscription with DMF continues, we kindly ask you to 

review your subscriber preferences. With this new service you can customize emails based on 

your personal interests such as newsletters, commercial and/or recreational fishing advisories, 

event updates and more. Thank you for your continued interest in DMF. 
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